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PREP CELEBRATION

This week, we held the Celebration event for our Prep students , with our 3-day classes
gathering on Wednesday and our 2-day classes on Thursday, marking a significant milestone in

their prep journey.
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Each event featured a thoughtful Bible message, encouraging the students as they prepare for
the next chapter in their learning. The students delighted their families with heartfelt
performances of songs they had been practicing, showcasing their hard work and enthusiasm.

To close each celebration, students received their special end-of-prep gifts, a token of their

achievements and growth.
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